
INTRA-EUROPE TRADE – 
NTX SERVICE – CHANGE IN 
UK TERMINAL. 

EUA Advisory 
Feb 28, 2024 

Dear valued ONE customer, 
  

Please be informed that the NTX service will be changing terminals in UK 
from Southampton to Felixstowe. The first vessel will be the MV CMA CGM 
Constanza eta Felixstowe 1st April 2024. 

This will provide a better opportunity to manage cargo between the 2 
services NEX and the NTX both calling at Felixstowe. 

Details are below for the Rotation: 
  

NTX SERVICE   

LAST VESSEL CALLING 

SOUTHAMPTON. 
 EF Olivia / EFVT0087S eta 25 th March 

VESSEL NAME /CODE 

DATE 

 MV CMA CGM Constanza / AZAT0014S 

 1st April 2024 

SB ROTATION 
 Felixstowe / Antwerp / Rotterdam / Hamburg / Malta 

 GBFXT / BEANR /     NLRTM / DEHAM / MTMAR 

NB ROTATION 
 Istanbul / Gebze / Gemlik / Aliaga 

 TRIST / TRGEB / TRGEM / TRALI  

  

You may also refer to our published schedule:  
https://www.one-line.com/en/ecommerce-applications 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/en/ecommerce-applications


Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales 
account representative for additional support.  
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Yours faithfully, 
Ocean Network Express 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location

